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What’s Hot: Important Updates 

 

Engage your patients and practice in advance care planning. We can help.  

The MaineHealth Palliative Care/End of Life initiative encourages and supports providers and 

their healthcare teams to complete Advance Care Plans with their patients.  

If you have any questions about Advance Care Planning, contact Deb Silberstein at 

dsilberste@mainhealth.org.  

 

Care Transitions Coach/Resident Shadowing Program 

The Internal Medicine residency program at Maine Medical Center is collaborating with 

MaineHealth ACO’s Care Transitions team to have hospitalist residents shadow Care 

Transition Intervention® (CTI) home visits. This month-long intervention connects trained CTI 

coaches with patients who have recently been discharged from the hospital.  

If you have any questions about Care Transitions, please contact Beth Ray at 

RayB1@mmc.org.  
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